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6-24-2024Hi Woody,

Thanks again for taking the �me to chat with us and take a photo. Jennifer truly 
loved building this box. She was so proud of herself for being able to follow your 
amazingly detailed and simple direc�ons, and even do things like add working 
hinges to it!

The work you’re doing and the projects you’re building for kids like Jennifer have 
such a las�ng impact. She went home and immediately told her twin sister all 
about ge�ng to build something in clinic all by herself. 

You’ve created projects that allow the kids to be occupied during long clinic visits, 
while also giving them a sense of pride 
and accomplishment at what they’ve 
built with their own hands. These 
projects, in combina�on with Jane’s 
(child life specialist) ability to touch on 
emo�ons and feelings surrounding a 
child’s diagnosis and treatment, are such 
an important part of their cancer journey.

We feel so, so fortunate to have seen the 
benefits of your work firsthand. 
Thank you for all that you con�nue to do!

With much gra�tude,

Mary (Jennifer’s mom)
Jennifer (age 9)

 

Note from a parent 

Jennifer and Woody


